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No: IRFC/SE/2020-21/8 9 February, 2021 
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Listing department, Exchange Plaza, Listing Dept / Dept of Corporate Services, 
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Sub: Consideration of Interim Dividend for the Financial Year 2020-21 

Sir/ Madam, 

In continuation to our Board Meeting intimation dated 3 February, 2021, and Pursuant to 
Regulation 29 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as 
amended from time to time, this is to inform you that the Board of Directors of the Company in 
its meeting scheduled to be held on Saturday, 13 February, 2021, will also consider declaration 
of Interim Dividend to the members of the Company for the Financial Year 2020-21. 

Further, in accordance with Regulation 42 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, the Record date for determining the entitlement of the 
shareholders for the payment of aforesaid Interim Dividend shall be Saturday, 20% February, 
2021, subject to the approval of Interim Dividend by the Board of Directors. 

Pursuant to the provisions of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and 
amendment thereto (“Regulations”) and the Company’s Policy under said Regulations, Trading 
Window, which remains closed since 1s! February, 2021, shall continue to remain closed upto 
Tuesday, 16" February, 2021, the same was intimated vide our letter dated 1st February, 2021. 

This notice will also be hosted on the Company’s website at www.irfe.nic.in 

This is submitted for your information and record. 

Thanking You, 

For Indian Railway Finance Corporation Limited 

(Vijay Babulal Shirode) 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

   


